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MERRY CHRISTMAS
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THANK YOU

“Seeing is believing, but sometimes the most real things in the world are the things we

can’t see”
-Conductor, The Polar Express

End of Term Thank you

We cannot believe that Christmas is nearly upon us and that we are almost halfway through the academic year.

What a great start, from welcoming our new starters in Reception (EYFS) in September and we have held two
of our largest fundraising events, the Fireworks and Christmas Fayre.

The much-needed funds raised go directly into the PTA funds and are used to enhance the education and
wellbeing of the pupils by provided additional school resources, equipment and facilities.

we hold these events not just to raise the much-needed funds for our school, but the events we organise are so
important for contributing to our beautiful community and enriching the school lives for the children, their
wellbeing, learning experiences and memories.

On behalf of the Friends of The Discovery School (FODS) and all the pupils, we would like to thank you for your
very valuable support, and for all the volunteers that helped make these events as amazing as it was, we could
not have done it without you! Our volunteers come from a community of family and friends from near and far.

(U
# Message from your Chairs

% “Having had two of our largest fundraising events at the start of this fantastic
academic year, not mentioning our Summer Fayre, Quiz night and Kings Coronation Tea towels
from the last academic year, all being amazing experiences and huge successes, since
becoming the new chairs at ‘The Discovery School’ we are excited and astounded to announce

we have raised a total of
£12,000!

We want to say a special thank you to The Discovery School for being soaccommodating and these results would not be
achievable without everyone’s overwhelming support, generosity and dedication. It is a community working together.

THANK YOU everyone! oy

We will be starting off the new year with an Annual General Meeting to confirm
dates and announce many more exciting events for the year ahead!

We would also like to say a Thank you to the PTA members for your time,
tireless support and hard work.

- % All that remains to say is thanks again, MERRY
IMERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!”
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Kindest Regards
Selina and Sophie




